
From: Colvin, Michael 
Sent: 12/29/2012 2:41:48 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Ghg pd update 

I'll see, but I think we are past the 10 say cutoff point (with holidays, we lose a lot). We can talk in early Jan what 
if anything we can do... 

Michael 

Sent from my iPhone 
Geek Is Chic 

On Dec 29, 2012, at 1:39 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> wrote: 

> This is promising news! But I was hoping the pd could have a shortened comment period because it was 
uncontested and go on the jan 10 agenda. Do you think that is a possibility? 

> And happy new year from far west Texas! 
> Thanks 
> Laura 
> 
> Original Message 
> From: Mason, Robert f mailto:robert.mason@cpuc.ca.govl 
> Sent: Friday, December 28, 2012 09:55 PM 
> To: Doll, Laura 
> Subject: Re: Checking in 
> 
> The decision has been drafted and is being processed. Given the review protocols, the 1/24 meeting appears 
more likely. I'll keep the parties posted. 

> 
> Sent from my iPhone 
> 
> On Dec 28, 2012, at 10:44 AM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> wrote: 
> 
» Judge Mason 
» Hope you are well as we go into the new year. 
» 
» Thought I'd see if you have any estimate for the release of the PD on the GHG allowances for PGEs gas 
compressor stations? 

» 
» We remain hopeful for a Jan 10 vote. 
» 
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» Thanks! 
» Laura 
» 
» PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
» To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companY/privacv/customer/ 
> 
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